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Letter from the Editor
Kimberly Steele

We have had a great semester at the Prairie Light Review and are proud

to share with you our latest issue. I encourage everyone to continue to create and

submit such thought provoking and impressive art. 

My year at PLR has been both fun and challenging. I’ve had the opportu-

nity to meet and work with kind, intelligent, and artistic people, as well as the

chance to participate in engaging discussions. And although my term is coming to

an end I look forward to reading  future issues and am so thankful that I had the

opportunity to be a part of  this great and enduring magazine. I am certain it will

remain one of  the most meaningful experiences of  my life.

Once again I’d like to say a huge thank you to the PLR editorial staff  and

volunteers. None of  this would have been possible with their hard work and dedi-

cation. I’d especially like to thank Veronica Shukin for going above and beyond

this semester. Also, I would like to thank our faculty advisor Jackie McGrath. I

think all of  us here at PLR realize how lucky we are to have Jackie as our advisor.

I admire Jackie for her optimistic spirit and her commitment to College of

DuPage students. 

This publication could not be made without the generous support of  many

people. The staff  would like to thank Chuck Steele, Chris Raposa, Stephanie Quirk,

Shannon Hernandez, and the Student Activities Office; Susan Schmult and the

Purchasing Office; Cathy Stablein; Liz Whiteacre, Brian Blevins, Rich Malec, Robyn

Johnson, Chris Walker, and the College of  DuPage Library; Dr. Wendolyn Tetlow,

Dr. Beverly Reed, Heidemarie Wing, Rita Puishes, Cathie Walker and the Liberal

Arts Division Office; Sue Martin, Dr. Joe Collins, and Dr. Robert Breuder.

Special Thanks

Editorial Staff
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